
TORONTO PEDESTRIAN COMMITTEE
AGENDA

MEETING NO. 4

Date of Meeting: Wednesday, April 18, 2001 Enquiry: Betty Bushe
Time: 1:30 p.m. Committee Secretary
Location: Committee Room 4 (416) 396-7088

2nd Floor, City Hall bushe@city.toronto.on.ca

DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST PURSUANT TO
THE MUNICIPAL CONFLICT OF INTEREST ACT.

CONFIRMATION OF MINUTES – February 21, 2001 and March 21, 2001.

PRESENTATION:

2:00 P.M. Mr. Peter Hillier, Manager, Operational Planning Policy,
Transportation Services – (Item No. 1)

COMMUNICATIONS/REPORTS:

1. PROPOSED HARMONIZED WARRANTS FOR THE INSTALLATION OF
40 KM/H SPEED LIMITS AND ALL-WAY STOP SIGN CONTROL.
(ALL WARDS)

Commissioner, Works and Emergency Services
(March 6, 2001)

Providing for information, copy of report to Works Committee, proposing a set of criteria
and principles which can be applied uniformly across the City of Toronto when streets
are being considered for a 40 km/h speed limit or intersections are being considered for
All Way Stop Sign Control.
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2. PEDESTRIAN USE OF ONE-WAY STREETS WHERE A SIDEWALK HAS NOT
BEEN PROVIDED.  (ALL WARDS)

(Deferred from previous meeting)

City Solicitor
(February 12, 2001)

Providing for information, a legal opinion respecting Section 179(1) of the Highway
Traffic Act (Duties of pedestrians when walking along highway) and other relevant
provisions as they relate to pedestrian use of a one-way street where a sidewalk has not
been provided.

3. 2001 TORONTO FATAL COLLISION STATISTICS.

Transportation Services, Transportation Systems, Traffic Data Centre & Safety Bureau
(March 1, 2001)

Submitting for information, the 2001 Toronto Fatal Collision Statistics leaflet presenting
an analysis of fatal collisions to March 1, 2001 showing relevant facts and trends.

4. 2001 TORONTO FATAL COLLISION STATISTICS.

Transportation Services, Transportation Systems, Traffic Data Centre & Safety Bureau
(April 1, 2001)

Submitting for information, the 2001 Toronto Fatal Collision Statistics leaflet presenting
an analysis of fatal collisions to April 1, 2001 showing relevant facts and trends.

5. TORONTO PEDESTRIAN COMMITTEE WEB PAGE.

Ms. Lisa  Ing, Pedestrian and Cycling Infrastructure Unit
(March 1, 2001)

Verbal update for information, advising that Corporate Communications has provided
information on the Toronto Pedestrian Committee web page on the City of Toronto web
site, including: Terms of Reference, Meeting information and Agendas.



– 3 –

6. PEDESTRIAN USE OF WELLINGTON STREET RAMP.

(Deferred from previous meeting)

Ms. Rhona Swarbrick
(October 4, 2000)

Providing for consideration:

(i) communication regarding Pedestrian Use of Welling Street ramp, Metro Hall; and

(ii) verbal update from Mr. Daniel Egan, Manager, Transportation Services.

7. TORONTO PEDESTRIAN COMMITTEE CHAIR’S REPORT FOR THE
MONTH OF FEBRUARY.

Rhona Swarbrick, Member
(March 7, 2001)

Submitting for information, the activities of the Chair of the Toronto Pedestrian
Committee for the month of February, 2001.

8. TORONTO PEDESTRIAN COMMITTEE CHAIR’S REPORT FOR THE
MONTH OF MARCH.

Rhona Swarbrick, Member
(April 4, 2001)

Submitting for information, the activities of the Chair of the Toronto Pedestrian
Committee for the month of March, 2001.

9. CITY PRESENTATIONS RELATED TO “SHAPING TORONTO’S URBAN
LANDSCAPE.

Rhona Swarbrick, Member
(March 7, 2001)

Providing for discussion, proposed outline with respect to request for City staff to make
presentations on their department’s role in the review of development proposals and
applications that come to the City as they relate to pedestrian issues.
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10. CYCLISTS ON THE SIDEWALK.

John M. Thompson
(February 21, 2001)

Providing for discussion, correspondence from a victim of a sidewalk cyclist, who
believes “Bicycles belong in the Street … NOT on the SideWALK”.

11. QUEEN STREET WEST RECONSTRUCTION (PARKDALE).

Thomas Timmins
(April 3, 2001)

Providing for information, copy of letter forwarded to Councillor Chris Korwin-
Kuczynski, regarding “Rebuilding a Nightmare – The Queen Street West Rebuild in
Parkdale”.

12. PEDESTRIAN SAFETY.

Commissioner, Works and Emergency Services
(March 23, 2001)

Providing for information, letter from the Commissioner of Works and Emergency
Services replying to William E. Brown regarding pedestrian safety.

13. CITY OF TORONTO’S CAR FREE DAY.

Daniel Egan, Manager,  Infrastructure Unit, Transportation Services

Verbal status report on the City’s Car Free Day.

14. OUTSTANDING ITEMS.

City Clerk
(March 9, 2001)

Providing for information, a listing of outstanding items for the Toronto Pedestrian
Committee as at December 31, 2000.
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14(a). Ms. Helen Riley, Feet on the Street
(February 23, 2001)

Requesting:

(i) status of all Pedestrian Committee recommendations originating in 1999 and
2000; and

(ii) microphones to be used at committee meetings or other arrangements.

15. 2001 - 2005 CAPITAL BUDGET
WORKS AND EMERGENCY SERVICES DEPARTMENT.

City Clerk
(February 28, 2001)

Submitting for information, a report from the City Clerk (Works Committee) regarding
the 2001 – 2005 Capital Budget for Works and Emergency Services Department as
presented at Works Committee.

16. 2001 OPERATING BUDGET
WORKS AND EMERGENCY SERVICES DEPARTMENT.

City Clerk
(February 28, 2001)

Submitting for information, a report from the City Clerk (Works Committee) regarding
the 2001 Operating Budget for Works and Emergency Services Department as presented
at Works Committee.

17. TRAFFIC FATALITY #9 / 2001 –
MARCH 19, 2001 – TORONTO POLICE SERVICE – NEWS RELEASE
VICTORIA PARK AVENUE NORTH OF PARMA COURT.

Ms. Rhona Swarbrick and Ms. Janice Etter
Research Sub-Committee, Toronto Pedestrian Committee
(March 21, 2001)

Providing for discussion, draft memo from the Research Sub-Committee, Toronto
Pedestrian Committee, regarding March 19, 2001, Toronto Police Service News Release
regarding Traffic Fatality #9/01, Victoria Park Avenue North of Parma Court.
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18. TRAFFIC CALMING POLICY.

City Clerk, Works Committee
(March 28, 2001)

Forwarding for consideration, a report from the City Clerk (Works Committee) regarding
Traffic Calming Policy as presented at Works Committee, and requesting that the
Toronto Pedestrian Committee forward its comments to the Works Committee for
consideration at its June 6, 2001 meeting.

ADJOURNMENT
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